Oct 7, 2020

Dear Parent and Guardians,

As of September 1, 2020, the School Nutrition Program through OPI extended the Summer Food Service Program to allow our school district to provide free breakfast and lunch to our students that are enrolled in our school district for the 2020-2021 academic school year. You will see that you will have reimbursements in your student's lunch accounts backdating to September 1st, 2020. **There will be no cash refunds given**. This program is only valid through December 31st, 2020. Starting January 1st, 2021 we will go back to the National School Lunch Program and your students accounts willagain be charged normal price. Remember, during this time this is only for breakfast and lunch, ala carte items will still be charged at normal price. Please make sure your students still have money on their accounts to cover these costs.

Thank you

Mr. Bermes Columbus Schools Superintendent